
NEWSLETTER
Term 1 , Week 11

Tuesday 9th April 2024

Principal's Report
As this term comes to an end I want to reflect
on the successes we have had and look
forward to Term 2.

We have focussed on student attendance
with great success. Our attendance rates are
great, sitting at 92% compared to 85% in
similar schools in NSW. Well done to parents
and students. If we can limit absences to
when children are sick, we are giving all
children the best possibility for learning. 

We have participated in Lansdowne District,
Manning Zone, and Hunter Zone sporting
events. Well done.

NAPLAN for 2024 has been completed by all
students in Years 3 and 5.

Staff have completed The Anxiety Project
training. In the following terms students and
parents/carers will be engaging in the
learning around this project.

We have attended CPR training and 3MAPS
Harmony Day activities and enjoyed bike
safety day and the Easter Parade. Term 2 will
also be a busy term with School Camp in
Week 3, school photos (11th June), Athletics
Carnivals, NAIDOC day at Kendall and much
more.
Enjoy your break and we look forward to
seeing all students back on Tuesday 30th
April.

Student of the Week

Upcoming Events
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Term 1
April 
Friday 12th                 Last day of Term 1
                                   Out of Uniform Day
                                   Camp Medical Forms Due  

Term 2
April
Tuesday 30th             First Day of Term 2
May
Thursday 2nd             Mothers Day Stall 
Friday 10th                  Zone Cross Country Wingham
Monday 13th               School Camp 4-6
Thursday 30th            LD Athletics Carnival Taree
June
Tuesday 11th                School Photos

Lyn Schneider
Principal 

Nayte Brown
for 

Super Effort in English



P & C Committee
Mother's Day Stall 💐
We will be holding our Mother's Day Stall
on the first Thursday back next term (2nd
May). All items are $5. Please send in $5 per
child per present to the office as soon as
possible if you would like your child to
participate in the stall. If you would like to
buy multiple items (perhaps for Grandma or
a special friend), please send an extra $5
per present. This is a great "buying"
experience for your child and supports our
school as well.

Thank you 
Thank you to First Steps Count Child and
Community Centre in Taree for their very
generous support for our students. The $50
vouchers for Target are very much
appreciated and I hope all families were
able to find some useful ‘back to school’
items.

Be Proud, Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be a Learner

Canteen
There will be no canteen this Friday, instead
all students will be offered a ‘picnic’ lunch.
Students will be preparing a variety of picnic
items as part of our kitchen garden. This will
include smoothies, fruit, sandwiches,
sausage rolls and other snacks. There will be
no cost for students, however, if your child
prefers, they can bring their own lunch.

Term 1, Week 11 Tuesday 9th April 2024

Caring for our School Special
Event 

Friday 12th April - last day of
term 

Come Out of Uniform! 
No thongs or singlet tops please.

There will be a Picnic Lunch provided for all
students. If they wish to bring their own

lunch please do.


